
Dear Representatives,  

 

This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 
positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 
students.  

 

Why limit filling houses to fewer than capacity?  Students simply take residence in additional houses 
reducing the option for families to move in.   Economics 101! 

 

Thank you,  
Rhonda 
--  
Rhonda Morrill 
Broker Associate & Sales Associate, Narragansett Properties 
91 Point Judith Road, D10, Narragansett, RI 02882 
401.783.1155 x 403 office       914.589.4268  mobile 
rhonda@narrprop.com 
www.narrprop.com 
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